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29" November 2023
Dear Parents and Carers,
Y3 Residential Robinwood Todmorden — 1st -3rd December 2023

We are all very excited for our trip to Robin Wood on Friday. As your child’s residential is fast
approaching please can we advise the following:

Leaving School on Friday
The coach will depart from school at approximately 9:15am. Please ensure your child arrives

on time. The suggested kit list for Robinwood is attached to this email. Please can all children
attending Robinwood on Friday wear comfortable clothes and shoes so that they are ready
for the activities they will be doing later that day.

We welcome parents and carers to wave the children off as we leave Beaver Road . If you
wish to do this, we kindly ask that you stand on the opposite side of the road to the main
entrance. This is essential to ensure that we can safely get all children on the coaches with
their luggage.

Please ensure children arrive promptly to school so that there is enough time for classes to
get organised before leaving.

Medication

If your child is on medication please can you clearly label each item with your child’s name
and a note with information on where, when and how to administer. This must be signed by
a parent. This MUST BE HANDED TO THE TEACHER on the day. If you are able to hand it in
the day before that would be very helpful.

Children’s Bags

We are asking children to bring a small bag or suitcase as there is only a limited amount of
space on the coach. Please note: the bags must not be heavy as the children will be carrying
their own bags. Also all clothing must be labelled with the child’s name. There is no need to
provide snacks for your child’s journey.

Food

Please note the centre is a NUT FREE Centre and any foods containing nuts will not be
allowed on the premises. Please note that children are not permitted to bring any additional
food with them. Robinwood provides all meals and snacks throughout the stay. It is
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important to note that we have a large number of children attending the residential who
have severe allergies and this is why it is imperative that children do not bring their treats.

Returning to School on Sunday
The children will leave the Todmorden Centre at approximately 1:30pm on Sunday. Please

assemble outside the First School on Sunday at approximately 2:30pm to collect your child.
You will be able to collect your child from the Year1/2 playground at the front of school.
Please may we ask that you assemble on the left hand side of the playground as you enter
and that you stand back until your child’s class is called. This is to ensure that we can release
each class safely. Thank you in advance for your support. An email will be sent through
School Spider if the coach runs late. If for any reason we cannot access School Spider an
announcement will be sent through Seesaw.

We are very excited for our residential to Robin Wood. Thank you for all your support. Here’s
to a great weekend!

Best wishes,
Mrs Corrigan and The Y3 Team
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